
To 

Mr. Georg Kell 

Executive Director  

UN Global Compact 

 

Subject: Extension of Deadline for Annual COP 2011 

 

Dear Sir, 

This is to inform you; due to some unavoidable circumstances we will be submitting our Annual 

Communication on Progress on June 1, 2011 rather than our previous deadline (April 15, 2011). 

I hope you will extend our deadline to submit Annual COP 2011 and let us be an ACTIVE member 

till that period. 

 

Thanks & Regard       Date, Dhaka-Bangladesh 

Ashique-E-Elahi Chowdhury      April 17, 2011 

Planning Executive 

Advanced Chemical Industries Limited 

245 Tejgaon Industrial Area, Dhaka1208 

Telephone: +8801713009635 


